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Chairman Thompson and Members of the Committee, 
 
I have concerns, with previous Rules and Regulations that have been written by the 
current Secretary of State’s office that circumvented statute.  Confirmation of this was 
provided in the testimony of 2 different opponents to HB2086 (myself and Thad 
Snyder).  My opposition isn’t with the idea of the SOS office creating Rules & 
Regulations, but with the potential for additional conflict with statute. 
 
Kari Sue Vosburgh 
Sedgwick County Precinct Woman 


